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DISTRICT 24 LASER GRAND PRIX

NOTICE OF SERIES
2020

Amendment 3
Notice of Abandonment

June 25, 2020
District 24 Laser Grand Prix 2020 Series is Abandoned.  


With over one half of Series events abandoned and future events uncertain 
conditions are not favorable for a proper series. This does not preclude 
individual Organizing Authorities from hosting events that were part of the 2020 
Grand Prix.


West Coast Sailing has graciously offered to extend their sponsorship for an 
additional year.


Thank you all for your participation.  We hope to see you in the 2021 District 24 
Laser Grand Prix.  Until then, stay safe and be healthy, 


Stephen Aguilar

District 24 Secretary


West Coast Sailing

Sponsor


